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National Church Planters 

 Arrived for 3 months 
The month of February was spent taking the national 

church planters throughout the Southeast and raising 

personal support for them. We were in 26 churches in 

South Carolina, Georgia, and Alabama! Thank you 

Pastors!  

 

 
Michael Alamu of Nigeria 

 

 
Piwissiwi Pitala of Togo, W Africa 

 

The men will return to their homes the first week in May. Gideon 

will return in March. Please pray for these men to be able to raise 

personal support. Also remember their safety, families and 

churches. I will be taking the men to the northeast in April. 

 

I ask that the information in my newsletters be not shared on 

your facebook or youtube account due to the threat and rise of 

persecution in these nations. 

 
Nazarin Debbarma of Northeast India 

 

 
Silas Thang of Myanmar 

 

 
Roundini Felecia of the Philippines 

 

 
Gideon Thuam of Myanmar going to Thailand 


